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NOTICE

All Principals of Homoeopathic Medical Colleges and registered

Homoeopathic Practitioners are advised to follow the advisories and guidelines

issued by Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Govt. of India, Ministry of

AYUSH, Govt. of India, Central Council of Research in Homoeopathy and

State Government for preventive measures to be taken to contain the spread of

Novel CORONA Virus (COVID-I9) disease and also to make aware their

students staff and General Public in order to strengthen the containment

measures. All are also advised to circulate/ share the euidelines.


